Have A Heart
Save Our Child are!

Windsor City Council is seriously considering closing its city child care
centers at its council meeting on February 1, 2010. Wear a heart sticker
or bring a heart sign, and join concerned parents, kids and community

members to tell Council to Have A Heart—Save Our Child Care!

Come To The City Council Meeting
When: Monday, February 1st at 6:00 p.m.
Where: Council chambers, 3rd floor, City Hall
350 City Hall Square
at the end of Park St., off Goyeau

To make a deputation, call the city clerk at 519-255-6432 . The dead-
line is Friday, January 29 at noon. You can use our Parent Factsheet
sheet and your own experience to tell council

why these centres shouldn’t be closed!

\. Sponsored by the Ontario Coalition for Better Child Care
OCBCC www.childcareontario.org
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